
 

 

To:         Date: 08th October, 2024 

Department of Corporate services, 

BSE Limited, 

25th Floor, P.J Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai – 400 001. 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Sub: General Announcement 

Afcom Holdings Ltd, Welcomes Boeing 737-800 Aircraft to our Fleet After Successful Test Flights 

We are pleased to announce that our Boeing 737-800 aircraft, acquired on dry lease, has successfully 

completed test flights and is now ready to join our operational fleet. 

Commercial operations will commence within the next two weeks, with each aircraft scheduled to 

operate at least six flights per week. With a cargo capacity of 22.50 tonnes per trip, these aircraft will 

significantly enhance freighter connectivity across the region, providing a vital boost to cargo 

transportation. 

 

 

Our fully trained and qualified flight crew will be operating these aircraft to the destinations in the 

ASEAN region, ensuring seamless and efficient service. 

For AFCOM HOLDINGS LIMITED 

 

 

 

Name: Sneka Seshadri 

Designation: Company Secretary Compliance Officer 
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